Missouri Bow Hunters BofR Meeting Minutes (March 10, 2013)

Meeting Participants:

East Fork Archery-Chris Botkins
Summit Archery- Dan Jasa

Buder Park- Darryl Cooney
NODAHO- Tim Randall
Indian Trail- Faron Teague

Carroll Co. Bowhunters- Jerry Denker
ABI- Sam Maucelli
Independence Bowhunters- Henry Houk

Columbia Area Archers- Ragan Sappington
NFAA Director- Kathy Potter

Summary:
Meeting called to order by Jason Hancock. Kathy recapped the old business that needed to be
addressed:

Schedule for MBH 600 Round to be hosted by Indian Trail- Faron made a motion to hold the
tournament on August 18™ 2013. Darryl Cooney seconded the motion. The motion was
passed.

New business was presented to the group:

The date for the MBH State 3D Championship is currently scheduled for the same weekend as
the NFAA Sectional Outdoor (hosted IBH). Jerry Denker made a motion to move the date to July
27" & 28™ 2013. Discussion was held regarding the conflict with the ShowMe Games Target
completion, but it was determined that there weren’t any better alternatives. The motion was
seconded by Darryl Cooney. The motion was passed.

The annual MBH bow raffle is supposed to be drawn at the last State Championship tournament
in order to raise as much money as possible. At the last meeting, it was agreed that the bow
would be drawn at the MBH State Outdoor Championship. Based on the new tournament date
of August 18" (which is AFTER the State Outdoor), Dan Jasa made a motion to move the raffle to
August 18" at the MBH 600 Round. Sam Maucelli seconded the motion. The motion was
passed.

The next MBH BofR meeting will be held at the State Outdoor Championship. Meeting adjourned.



